
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

Our wonderful PAC is supporting a Bottle Drive this Sunday from 10 am to 2 pm.  Proceeds of this event 

will go toward helping to support our grade 5 celebration on June 18th.  If you have bottles sitting 

around you need to get rid of, or if you just want to drop by and make a small donation, come see us 

between 10 and 2.   

Quadra Community - don't forget next week starts Bike to School Week! Every student at Quadra who is 

able is encouraged to bike to school next week. Get out those bikes, scooters or skateboards and roll to 

school May 31 to June 4!  Each day, classroom teachers will ask their class who rolled to school. Every 

student who did will add a sticker to our Bike to School Week tracking poster located outside the office. 

At the end of the week, we will submit our total number of riders to https://gobybikebc.ca/ website to 

log our participation.  

The class with the most riders will win a pizza party and there will be other prizes throughout the week! 

We look forward to seeing the bike racks full as we work toward a more sustainable future. Thanks, 

everyone! 

Looking Ahead: 

 May 30 

o Grade 5 Fundraiser Bottle Drive 

 May 31 

o Last day for Quadra’s Got Talent auditions 

 June 1 

o PAC Meeting 7pm 

 June 2 

o Grade 4/5 track and field event 

 June 3 

o Welcome to Kindergarten bag pick up (Day 1) 

 June 10 

o Welcome to Kindergarten bag pick up (Day 2) 

 June 11 

o Quadra’s Got Talent 

 
 
 
 
 

https://gobybikebc.ca/


From Our Wonderful PAC: 

Our PAC is hosting a no-sort, contactless bottle drive this Sunday, May 30. Please bring any returnables 
to the school between 10am and 2pm if you would like to contribute to this Grade 5 fundraiser. 

What : Grade 5 bottle drive 
When: Sunday May 30th from 10am until 2pm 
Where: Quadra Elementary 
Why: Raising funds our  Grade 5 Celebration. 

Quadra’s Got Talent will be happening online again this year on Friday June 11th!  

WE NEED YOUR TALENTS!! 

Remember going virtual opens up a much wider opportunity to share whatever it is that you’re great at! 
Past performances have included singing, dancing, playing instruments, sports, artwork, magic tricks, 
comedy skits, science experiments and SO much more!!! 

Please read this pdf                   for details and send completed media release consent forms             and 
talent photos or videos to Erica at quadrashines@gmail.com no later than Monday May 31st! 

🌟🌟🌟LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING US SHINE! 🌟🌟🌟 

From Our School District: 
 
The Vancouver Island Parents Association has designed a survey for parents/guardians. Please click on 
this link for information and the survey link: 
 
 
If you are a parent of French Immersion student, our district is looking for your input about the French 
Immersion program in our district. Please click on the following link to access the survey: 
https://feedback.engage.gov.bc.ca/631764?lang=en 
 

 
Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend, 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
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